

CELEBRATING HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH

Celebrating Hispanic Culture

Year 1, 2 and 3 Spanish students started the term celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month.

Each year, Americans observe National Hispanic Heritage Month from September 15 to October 15, by celebrating the histories, cultures and contributions of American citizens whose ancestors came from Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean and Central and South America.

So this year we brought the Fiesta to Thomas Hassall and our students had a lot of fun embracing the Hispanic culture. Dancing salsa, cooking tacos, recreating famous artworks and going on a scavenger hunt were some of the ways our students immersed themselves into this rich culture.

Mrs Viviana Morris Junior School Teacher - Languages	